
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2021

Hi BDTHC members,

Well the weather is finally getting 
better for us to get out and detect.  
Hope you all start to find some good 
stuff.  

We had our meeting on March 8,2021 at the 
Forty Fort Municipal Building in the 
basement at 6:30 pm with 7 members 
present. We welcomed a new member Aaron 

Booher to the club.  Welcome Aaron. Discussion was had on our 
upcoming events. 

A.  The Club members only picnic and hunt which will be held on 
April 25, 2021 at the Goss's.  Hunt fee is $50.00.  The picnic 
is free and you should bring a covered dish to share. The club 
will supply the meats.  You may pay at the next club meeting or 
send to the clubs PO box.

B.  Joe Jorgensen hunt at Ocean city, NJ:  I contacted Joe and 
if you paid for last years hunt that was cancelled when you send 
in the form for this years hunt include a note stating that you 
paid for the 2020 hunt and you will get a credit for that amount 
for this years hunt.

Don't forget club dues are due and payable at the meetings or 
sent to the club PO Box.  If you don't pay your dues you will be 
deleted from the club membership.

Next meeting will be on April 12,2021 at 6:30 pm at our usual 
meeting 

Place. Please try to attend.

Finds of the month:  Coin----Indian Cent----By Derr

Happy Detecting 
BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


